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Introduction 

The Statement of Significant Changes for the 2021/22 Household Charges Scheme sets out 
any significant changes in charging policy for 2021/22 and whether any end customers’ bill is 
expected to increase by more than 5% from the previous year. Our Household Charges 
Scheme, published separately, set out our full charging policies.  

Wessex Water does not expect its average bill to increase by more than 5% from the 
previous year.  

Customer type 
Water Sewerage Combined 

£  £  £  
Average 
bill  

230 0.0% 223  2.6% 453   1.2% 

Illustrative bills  

Wessex Water does not expect any bill increase of more than 5% from the previous year 
where the customer’s use of our services remains constant. To assure itself of this, the 
Company has assessed bill changes across the entire range of the Company’s tariffs and 
across all ranges of consumption or rateable value. 

A summary of bill changes is displayed in the table below. 

Customer type 
Water Sewerage Combined 

£  £  £  
Metered  
1 person 117 -1.3% 130 -0.9% 247 -1.1% 

Metered  
2 person 202 -1.4% 198 -1.1% 399 -1.3% 

Metered  
3 person 237 -1.4% 226 -1.2% 463 -1.3% 

Metered  
4 person 277 -1.5% 257 -1.3% 534 -1.4% 

Metered  
5 person 328 -1.5% 298 -1.3% 626 -1.4% 

Metered  
6 person 369 -1.5% 331 -1.3% 701 -1.4% 

Unmeasured  
low RV 190 -0.2% 156 1.8% 347 0.7% 

Unmeasured 
mid RV 302 -0.2% 248 1.8% 550 0.7% 

Unmeasured 
high RV 411 -0.2% 336 1.8% 746 0.7% 
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Dual service provider bills 

Wessex Water also provide sewerage services in the Bournemouth and Bristol area. 
Based on Ofwat’s final determination we do not expect any of these customers to see 
combined bill rises of more than 5%.  

Significant changes in charging policy 

Wessex Water has not made any significant changes to charging policy for 2021/22.  

Significant changes to charges 

No significant changes to charges have been made for 2021/22. 

 

                                                                                                                      

Signed:                                      Date:  06/01/2021 

 
Andy Pymer 
Executive Director of Finance and Regulation  
(on behalf of the Board)  

 
 


